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What we’re hearing in April 2017 

 

Coming in the Spring 2017 issue of Les Robitailleries  
 

 A Robitaille Get Together at the Quebec Aquarium: June 4, 2017 

 A California Robitailles Get Together in 2016 

 The History of Guy Robitaille, California entrepreneur 

 Sale of the Directory of Robitaille Baptisms and Marriages 

 Robitailles on Facebook 

To join us : 
 

Association des familles Robitaille inc. 

C.P. 47007, Succ. Sheppard 
Québec, QC  G1S 4X1   
www.robitaille.org 
info@robitaille.org 

Welcome to the electronic newsletter for the Robitailles and their friends around the world. The aim of this 

means of communication is to make contact periodically with our extended family and to exchange information 
about our family history, genealogy, and cultural activities. This newsletter is being sent to members and partners 
of our Association, and it is also available to the general public on our website at www.robitaille.org. 

A Fourth Album for Damien Robitaille 
After a quiet period, he is back with a whirlwind of production. For the last five years, 
Damien Robitaille has seen his life turned upside-down by happy events. After getting 
married and setting up house in Longueuil with his wife, he welcomed his little girl, 
Elida, who has changed his life. It was in his house on the South Shore that he produced 
a musical workshop with his songs and melodies to put together a “smoothie” album, as 
he described it. His album, “Univers parallèles”, follows a well-defined main theme in 
many styles. 

Old issues on the web site 
 

The first 10 issues of The Robitailleries, reviewed and edited, are now available on line on 
our website www.robitaille.org. They include the histories of the three Robitaille brothers 
who were married: Jean, Pierre, and Philippe. The first two established themselves in 
L’Ancienne-Lorette and the third, in Montréal. You can also see photos of our ancestors’ 
homes on our ancestral land on the cover pages of the first two issues. 

The Los Angeles Kings fired their coach and general manager, and offered Luc 
Robitaille a contract as president of the team. (continued on the site) 

Facebook 
 

F lorent Robitaille, one of our past presidents who is heavily involved with Facebook, has formed a group 
called the Association Familles Robitaille (Robitaille Family Association) on his Facebook page that now 
has over a hundred members. To connect with the group, you need only search on Facebook for the 

group name, Association familles Robitaille, and ask to be added to the group. You are invited to visit the site and 
add your comments. 
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